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Wednesday, May 1, 2019 
Brewda Coffee Program 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
FH will be running Brewda Coffee as part of our program and we will need to go to the shops 
to purchase supplies each week. As part of this program, students will walk to Woolworths 
and various businesses to purchase supplies for our business. They will also learn about road 
safety, money and purchasing items.   
 
Students leave school at 9:30am each week and return in time for fruit break. Students will 
need to wear school uniform, a broad brim hat, suitable walking shoes, and have a bottle of 
water to take. We will be walking every Tuesday for this term (May 7, May 14, May 21, May 
28, June 4, June 11, June 18, June 25 and July 2). 
 
Please return your child’s permission note by Tuesday, May 7 2019. Those children without 
permission notes will not be able to walk to the shops. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Manda Hensman 
Classroom teacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Permission to Walk 

Please return by Tuesday, May 7 2019 
 
 

I give permission for _____________________________of class _______________ to walk 
to/from the Merimbula shops as part of our cooking program. 

 
       Signed: _______________________________________.     
   
       My child has the following allergies/medical conditions/restrictions:  
 

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________ 


